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Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Recommendation of Bid Award for 34TH AVENUE IMPROVEMENTS FROM 
NOPMAN WAY TO 24TH STREET 

SUMMARY: 

The subject project, as , a part of the City's Capital Improvement Program, 
has been advertised for bids. Bids have been received and the City 
Engineer hereby recommends bid award. 

BACKGROUND: 

On September 30, 1980 the City Council approved plans and specifications 
for the subject project and bids were received and opened by the City 
Clerk in the Council Chambers on October 21, 1980. Bids received are 
as follows: 

Granite Construction Co. 
C. V. O'Neill, Inc. 
Mexica Construction Co., 
Thomas E. Inks 
Teichert Construction 
Tatum and Sons

e-. gee2d4 
ARPROVED 

BY THE CITY COUNCIL 

OCT 2 d 1980

$49,127.20 
49,728.20 
50,660.35 
51,453.50 
53,322.10 
62,485.00 

The estimated construction cost is $53,133.60. In F.Y. 1980/81 the 
City Council approved in the Engineering Department's budget $60,000 of 
General Revenue Sharing funds for the subject project. Total amount 
currently available for this project is $60,000. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The City Engineer recommends that the low bid of Granite Construction 
Co. in the amount of $49,127.20 be accepted. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Recommendation Approved: 

Si
4;1)00  
Walter J. S1 e, City Manager

R. H. PARKER 
City Engineer

October 28, 1980 
District #7
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rraine M gana 
C ty Clerk 

LORRAINE MAGANA 
CITY CLERK OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

915 I STREET	 SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 
CITY HALL ROOM 308	 TELEPHONE (916) 449-5426 

October 29, 1980 

Granite Construction Co. 
P.O. Box 900 
Watsonville, CA 95077 

Gentlemen: 

On October 28, 1980, the City Council accepted your bid in 
the amount of $49,127.00 for 34th Avenue Improvements from 
Norman Way to 24th Street. 

The City Engineer will contact you concerning the necessary 
bond and contract. 

Sincerely, 

LM/mm/26 
cc: City Engineer
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LORRAINE MAGANA 
cm), CLE9w OFFICE OF THE CITY -CLERK 
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CITY HALL ROOM 203
	 TEL EPH ON E COM 4401426 

November 5, 1980

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
Gentlemen: 

Returned herewith is your (bond) WINER) in the amount of $ 10% 	 which was 

submitted with your bid for 34th AVENUE IMPROVEMENTS FROM NORMAN WAY TO 24th STREET. 

The said bid having been awarded by the City Council at the regular meeting of 

October 28, 1980 

$ 49,127.00. 

Lorraine Magana 

City Clerk

to GRANITE CONSTRUCTION COMPANY 	 in the amount of 

Enclosure: Your Bond


